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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 

McGrath Hangar Lease 
RFQ Number: 24AC0504A 

Amendment # 1 
August 20, 2025 

This amendment is being issued to update bids forms and extend closure date for receipt of bids. 

Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFQ terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain the same. 

Olivia Jewell 
Facilities Manager 1  COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone: (907) 269-5647 
Email: Olivia.jewell@alaska.gov 

  AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 

  DATE 
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Changes to the RFQ: 

 
Change 1: The hangar space shall be between 2,500 and 3,600 square feet in size (+/-), usable hangar 
dimensions to be included in proposal. The hangar door shall be of adequate dimensions to accommodate the 
required aircraft or equipment, with a desired opening of 55 feet wide by 18 feet high. Equivalent functional 
configurations that meet operational requirements will be considered. The state shall determine if submitted 
dimensions are suitable for required aircraft. 

Change 2: Deadline for bids is extended to September 2nd, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. AKST. 

 
 
 

 


